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 INFORMATION on Graduation Ceremony and Celebration in FY2022 

 

【Graduation Ceremony】 
1. Date and time 

Friday, 24 March 2023, from 10:00 am to 11:10 am. 
(Please arrive by 9:30 a.m.) 

2. Place 
  Main Hall, Nagaoka Municipal Auditorium (Nagaoka Shiritsu Gekijo)   

2-1-2 Saiwai-cho, Nagaoka, Niigata 
 3. Note 

(1) Following the ceremony, an annual meeting of NUT Alumni society will be held at the same venue for 
Graduates of Undergraduate and Graduate School after the annual meeting, Diploma will be individually 
awarded. 

(2) The Undergraduate Graduation Ceremony and the Graduate School Graduation Ceremony will be 
broadcasted on the Internet. Details will be announced at a later date. 

(3) Wearing a mask is at individual discretion, however, please refrain from talking and do not speak loudly in 
the Auditorium. Please wear a mask when you need to have a conversation.  

 
【Celebration】 

1. Date and time 
Friday, 24 March 2023, from 1:00pm to 2:00pm. 

2. Venue 
  HAKUCHO, Hotel New Otani Nagaoka. 
3. Note 
(1) Celebration is for graduates only. We would also like to ask that graduate students of our university who 

will be entering the graduate school of our university refrain from participating in the celebration. 
(2) We will send you a separate notification for prior registration to participate in the celebration. 
(3) Celebration participants are requested to wear a mask except during meals. 

 
【Others（Precautions, etc.）】 
(1) Please DO NOT come to the venue with own car.   

Also, please DO NOT use all of the following places of parking space neither: Nagaoka Municipal Auditorium,  
Saiwai plaza, nor shops nearby the venue.  

(2) Buses will be provided from the university to the venue and back, and from the ceremony venue to the 
celebration venue. We will inform you of the time of the bus dispatch. 

(3) please refrain from participating if you have a fever of 37.5 degrees Celsius or above, or if you not feeling 
well. 

(4) Please note that depending on the status of the new coronavirus infection, the method of implementation may 
be changed or the ceremony may be cancelled. 

 

 

 

 

 
Inquiries: 
Division of Administrative Affairs, Nagaoka 
University of Technology 
Tel: 0258-47-9204 (from inside Japan) 

+81-258-47-9204(from outside Japan) 
e-mail:so-soumu@jcom.nagaokaut.ac.jp 


